




Members noted the case studies on the Specialist Lecturer role, on outstanding practice 
in WorldSkills competitions which revealed that 85% of competitors have reported a 1 
growth in confidence and desired increase in STEM enrolments. 

Dr Moore spoke to a thorough report providing a faithful and analytical account of 
curriculum provision. 

Members discussed the development of Al as part of the curriculum strategy going 
forward. 

Mrs Davison referred Members to the detail on collaboration, reporting and 
engagement. Ms Shackels advised on a sector event scheduled for 7 March that will 
promote peer support and development. 

All Members indicated their approval on the assurance statements to be submitted to 
the Department. 

A07. ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

None to report. 

A08. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting of the Education Committee is scheduled for Tuesday 27 February 
2024 at 17.30 via TEAMs. 

The meeting concluded at 19.03. 
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